PLANNING BOARD 
UNAPPROVED MINUTES
January 6, 2016








[bookmark: _GoBack]Guests: Code Enforcement Officer Clerk, Ed Dinkhun, Code Enforcement Officer Gary Brecker

Chairman Ostrowski opened the meeting at 7:01pm

A motion to accept the minutes as written was made by Janice and seconded by Tish

The Chairman distributed a draft of the recommendations regarding the Master Plan. The members were requested to review the draft and provide comments at the next meeting.

Solar Energy Law: A packet was handed out including pictures Solar Panels and a Town of Tonawanda Solar Energy Law. The chairman asked everyone to read through it and see how we can adapt this code for our town. 

Having no other business come before the board, a motion was made by Tish and seconded by Jamey to adjourn. Meeting adjourned at 7:25pm

Respectfully Submitted
Lynda Ostrowski
Secretary
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